
Dear Parents/Carer 

We are incredibly proud of how settled and ready for 
learning the children have been, since the start of term. They 
have produced some wonderful work, that they should be 
extremely proud of and have been wonderful ambassadors 
for the school.  
 
Our second Parents’ Evening of this academic year will be 
held on Wednesday 2nd April (4pm – 7pm) and Thursday 
3rd April (4pm – 6pm. Please save the date – further 
information will be sent home nearer the time. 
 
School Phone Issue 
Thank you for your patience regarding the BT phone issue. 
Unfortunately, this is still not resolved. We have had new 
phones installed so are able to call out, but incoming calls are 
still having to be diverted to one of our work mobiles. I will 
let you know when everything is sorted. In the unlikely event 
you are having problems getting through, please email 
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk and a member of the team 
will get back in touch as soon as possible. 

 
Out of school achievements 
We really want to know about your child’s out of school 
achievements, please email the school office on 
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk with information or send 
their hard work into school, and we will celebrate this in our 
next Newsletter which will be published on Friday 31st 
January, on social media and during our Celebration 
Assemblies! 
 
Reminders 
Please ensure that children wear studs and not hoops or 
‘dangly’ earrings. If studs cannot be removed, unfortunately 
children will not be able to take part in Physical Education. 
Please consider this before letting children get their ears 
pierced!  
 

 

Mr Milner 
Headteacher. 
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Attendance 
It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616 before 9.30am. In 
addition to this, please ensure the children arrive in school by 
8.50am. If they are late, they miss out on valuable learning 
time. Both gates open at 8.40, classroom doors are open at 
8.45am and learning starts from 8.50am. 

Here is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five-year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning that 
will result in significant gaps. Mr Richards and the attendance 
team continue to work hard to support families, offer advice 
and help get children back in school so they can flourish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A reminder that the government have updated their guidance 
connected with attendance. Any holidays, which have not 
been authorised, will now result in a fine from the local 
authority. In addition to this, ten unauthorised sessions (five 
school days) or more in a ten week period, will also result in 
a fine from the local authority. 

Medical Appointments 

Photocopies of medical letters or of medical appointments are 
really useful and will mean that these absences will be 
authorised. Thanks you for your support with this. 

Attendance by Class for the last two weeks. 

How many classes are above 96%  

Class 1 93.3% Class 8 96.8% 

Class 2 92.7% Class 9 99.3% 

Class 3 93.8% Class 10 89.9% 

Class 4 93.5% Class 11 97% 

Class 5 96.5% Class 12 97% 

Class 6 97.1% Class 13 91.8% 

Class 7 97.3% Class 14 94.6% 

Congratulations to classes 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11 and 12 for 
having attendance above 96%. 



Is my child too ill for school? 

 
The attached NHS link is a really useful resource for parents/carers if they are unsure whether to send their child to school or 
not. https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 



 
 
 
 
School Values 
 
Again this term we will focus on our school value of Respect. 
Being respectful and responsible for their actions will not 
only ensure that children are successful in school, but will 
also serve them well as adults in the workplace. We will also 
be focusing on our Pride value. 

Celebration Assembly 

Every Friday afternoon, we spend time celebrating all the successes from the week and present children with a 
Headteacher’s Award. Staff choose one pupil from each class for a reason connected with our values (Respect, Pride, 
Responsibility, Kindness and Resilience and for following our simple, but effective, school rules (Be Ready; Be Respectful 
and Be Safe). All children are encouraged to listen carefully to the reasons for the award and they receive a certificate, a 
sticker and a round of applause from the whole school. We also celebrate those children who have produced exceptional 
work in school, at home and their out of school achievements. It is always a special occasion and enjoyed by all! 

Dates For Your Diary: 

24th January Indoor Athletics 

5th February Year 2 at Lincoln Castle 

9th February Swimarathon 

11th February KS2 Valentine Disco 

13th February EYFS Open Afternoon 

14th February End of Term 3 

24th February Start of Term 4 

18th March Year 6 Trip to The Deep 

2nd April Parents’ Evening (4pm - 7pm) 

3rd April Parents’ Evening (4pm - 6pm) 

Winners from the recent Friday Celebration Assembly 10.01.2025 and 17.02.252025) with their certificates. 



Sports/PE update 

This week our Year 6 Bronze Ambassadors attended the next 
session in their training at Huntingtower School. The session 
was led by the Royal Opera House, focusing on children's 
rights. We collaborated with other ambassadors from various 
primary schools across the area to plan the Legacy Tour 
Assembly. They shared their ideas on how dance made them 
feel and how we can express ourselves through this form of 
movement. We then practised our script in preparation for the 
assembly at the end of term. Well done ambassadors, you did 
a fantastic job sharing your ideas with others!! 

We have recently attended the Grantham Badminton Festival 
at KGGS. A group of Year 6 children were excited to take 
part and represent Isaac Newton. At the festival they took 
part in a carousel of badminton skills and activities, finishing 
off with a game of beat the server! Well done everyone, you 
represented Isaac Newton with pride! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Below are some pictures from our P.E. Lessons this term. We 
are looking at Fitness for the younger pupils while the older 
pupils are learning Gymnastics. 

Year 3 creating point and patch balances during 
gymnastics 

Year 2 learning to skip during Fitness PE Lessons 

Year 4 creating partner balances using apparatus in 
gymnastics 



Work to be proud of 

Great work form Esme in Class 
7 for getting 25 out of 25 on TT 

Rock Stars for the first time.  
Well done, very impressive! 

Brilliant name writing from 
Azraya and Andreas. Well 

done Year 1! 

Fabulous and accurate map work from Maya and CJ. Budding 

Fabulous multiplication work in 
maths this week from Darius, who 

is in Class 8. Well done! 

Wonderful maths work from Daryl 
this week. Class 13 have been 

A fantastic setting description 
from Jaxon this week. Really 
well presented, he has worked 
so hard this week. Well done! 

Year 5 have been doing division 
this week. Well done to 

Leighlen for trying so hard and 
successfully completing his 

work! 

Accurate addition from 
Romany who is in class 4. 

Well done, keep up the hard 
work! 



Work to be proud of 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work to be proud of from home 

A phenomenal descriptive piece 
of writing about some changing 
weather conditions by Vidya. 
Powerful verb choices and 
effective rhyming pairs.  

 

‘It was a bright, Saturday 
morning, with the relaxed, fluffy 
clouds drifting peacefully 
inwards while the bright, jolly 
sky emitted a happy blue glow!’ 

A fantastic set of instructions by Isabelle, Tadi, Segun, Elijah and Henry how to make a healthy pizza. As well as 
a list of ingredients and the equipment there was some really useful advice too! This made me very hungry!!! 

Well done to Eliza from Year 2 who created this beautiful unicorn 
broach. Great work! 

Congratulations to Lilly from Class 
10 for this amazing homework. 

Accurate looking mummification in 
a coffin and some wonderful 

printing. Well done! 



Work to be proud of from home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Out of school Achievements 

Great work at home from Harpreet 
who has done a picture and written a 
short story about Little Red Riding 

Hood. Also, to Paulina who has made 
this lovely bunny out of a craft set. 

Great work! 

Well done! To Archie for his castle made 
completely from Lego! 

Congratulations to Dominic from Class 5. He has worked really hard and achieved his Learn to Swim 3 
Badge and certificate. Well done! 

What a wonderful castle that Iyla-Winnie 
made at home. Completed with recycled 

materials and coloured with felt tip.  

Year 2 have made some weapons relating to 
their Castle topic 






